
 

FOI 0372/2023 Response 

 

Request  

 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust , 

 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding Birmingham 

and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust’s engagement with supported living service 

providers and the commissioning of supported living services for individuals with enduring mental 

health challenges who do not require long term treatment as an inpatient but require decent 

accommodation and a robust support system. 

 

1) Please provide details on how Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation 

Trust  initiates contact with supported living providers for the provision of support services. 

 

2) Please provide the name, email address, and contact number of the person(s) responsible for 

commissioning supported living services within your Trust. 

 

3) Please provide information on the process employed in allocating community supported living 

placements for adults with enduring mental health challenges 

 

4) Please provide details of commissioning and placement teams, including details of social workers. 

If possible, include their emails and contact numbers. 

 

I appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and look forward to receiving the requested 

information within the statutory timeframe. 

 

Clarification: Requester has confirmed  their request is for information as a service provider 

 

Response 

 

NIL response as BSMHFT, as a provider, do not commission supported living services. 

 

 


